
Please do not approve the expansion proposal. Instead protect our water, environment and citizen 

safety in general. We Mendocino County residents need you to do this. The lure of potential tax 

income that may or may not materialize should not outweigh our best interests. 

 

Thank you. 

Carl T and Sylvia L 

 


